
For Immediate Release 
March 29, 2019 
Contact: Randy Hatlen, Principal 
hatlenr@ripon.k12.wi.us 
(920) 896-3139 
 

Ripon Area School District Distinguished Alumni Award 

The Ripon Area School District is currently seeking nominations for the 2019 Distinguished 

Alumni Award. To be eligible for nomination, an individual must have graduated from Ripon High School 

at least ten years ago and have distinguished themselves through career and/or community 

involvement. Please complete the online nomination form at ​https://forms.gle/se3GMwPYuYJs7aAa6​ by 

May 1st, 2019.  

The online form can also be accessed on the Ripon Area School District Website and Facebook 

Page.  If preferred, paper copies of the nomination form can be picked up at the high school office or 

requested from the high school office at 920-748-4616. 

The award recipient is recognized during the Homecoming celebration in fall. A plaque with the 

portrait and a brief biography of the award recipient is hung in a permanent display at Ripon High 

School. This is the 16th year the Distinguished Alumni award will be presented. Last year’s award was 

presented to Mr. Tracy O'Brien from the class of 1975. 

For further information, please contact High School Principal Randy Hatlen at 920-896-3139 or 

hatlenr@ripon.k12.wi.us​. 
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